From: Kurth, Rebecca

To: Brian Novota

Cc: Bloemberg, Greg; City Council
Subject: RE: Taser

Date: Thursday, August 31, 2023 8:25:51 AM

Good Morning Mr. Novota,

Thank you for contacting Mayor Ortega and the City Council with your questions, this case is
scheduled to be heard by the airport commission on 9/20/2023. The case will then go to the
planning commission and then after both commissions have made recommendations it will be heard
by the City Council for approval or denial. The planning commission and City Council hearings have
not yet been scheduled. You can find more information on this case here. | have copied the staff
coordinator on this email so that they can be aware of your questions.

Respectfully,

Rebecca Kurth

Rebecca Kurth | Management Assistant to Mayor & City Council
City of Scottsdale | Office of Mayor David D. Ortega
480.312.7977 |623.715.6879 | rkurth@scottsdaleaz.gov

From: Brian Novota <bnovota@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 30, 2023 7:53 PM

To: City Council <CityCouncil@scottsdaleaz.gov>
Subject: Taser

/\ External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!
Please provide some insight on this project.

From a resident on Next-door ....

So the Taser company in Scottsdale which makes about 1.5 billion a year want to build a 5 story
apartment complex and hotel at 101 & Hayden the small neighborhood south of it is upset. Plus the
city is giving them 3.6 million for the infrastructure. My question is why does the city need to give a
1.5 billion dollar company anything? Just a question to see what others think.

Thank you
Brian Novota
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